

Contact

PNG Phone: +675 7967 8463 USA Phone: +1 334 646 1066 Email: calebwilson@mwbm.org YouTube: Just Above Down Under

Goals

Preach Christ Disciple Believers Establish Local Churches Give God the Glory

Our Family

Caleb 10/12 Tabitha 5/24 Cassia 10/10/18 Cherith 9/11/20

Sending Church

Mt Calvary Baptist Church P.O. Box 1372 Roanoke, Alabama 36274 Pastor: Ricky Emery

Support Address

Macedonia World Baptist Missions P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30519



April 2021

Dear Friends,

The Lord hears and answers the prayers of His children. 1 John 5:15 reads, "And if we know that he hear us, whatsoever we ask, we know that we have the petitions that we desired of him." God Almighty, ruler of everything, has His ear tilted in my direction, listening to me call on Him! He listens to my continuous cry for help, and He provides exactly what is needed with perfect timing! The Lord hears!

The Lord provides well for the Wilson family. As mentioned in previous letters, we had a need of \$5600 for plane tickets to go back to Papua New Guinea. I was also informed there was a mandatory hotel quarantine in the country that would cost \$2300, plus money for food. Many other needs arose and began to pile up and overwhelm me. We prayed, and God heard. Churches and individuals began giving towards these needs, and last week we received all of the necessary funds for getting back to Papua New Guinea. We praise the Lord! We appreciate all of those who gave towards getting us back to the mission field! Our only obstacle now is the approval from the government to enter back into the country. Please pray that this is approved quickly. The Lord hears!

Our family is doing well. We finished our last scheduled meeting at the end of March. We are now making last preparations for our move back to Papua New Guinea and spending time with family and our home church. We moved out of the house we were renting at the beginning of March, and we are currently staying at a supporting church in our area. Please pray for this church, Souls Harbor Baptist Church, as they were greatly affected by the recent tornadoes. Please pray for Tabitha's family. They are headed back to the States for furlough soon, and they too are facing many obstacles. The Lord hears!

We greatly appreciate the prayers and support from so many brethren. We ask you to continue to pray for the Wilson family as we continue to pray for you all. We all are encountering unusual hindrances, but the Lord hears!

Your Missionaries to Papua New Guinea, Caleb, Tabitha, Cassia, and Cherith Wilson

But none of these things move me, neither count I my life dear unto myself, so that I might finish my course with joy, and the ministry, which I have received of the Lord Jesus, to testify the gospel of the grace of God.

Acts 20:24